
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/532                                                        Date:12/08/2024 

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil & Staff 

Subject: Request for Comments/Views/Suggestions on Enhancing Trade 

Between India and Ireland 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We wish to inform you that, in light of the trailing communication, we request 

your valuable comments, views, and suggestions on the potential for enhancing 
trade between India and Ireland. As you are aware, fostering international 

trade relations is crucial for the growth of our industries, and your input is 

essential in identifying key areas of opportunity. 

Kindly submit your responses by the end of today 

to bharti@plexconcil.org anirudha@plexconcil.org 

Please find the attached pdf of proposal received from Ireland. 

Your prompt attention and cooperation in this matter are highly appreciated. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Best regards, 

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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